
We're halfway through October. You should be planning to schedule 

your Participants soon if you haven't already contacted them. 

 

It's up to you as the Event Leader/Club Champion to contact 

Participants to schedule them for their preferred activity and time. It 

is so important to make them feel welcome – even before Event Day!

 

Please contact Participants by the end of October at the latest. This 

is crucial to make sure your Participants know what's happening and 

when they should arrive on the big day!

Schedule Your Participants
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Vendors & Food at Events

We're just one month away from Spin4Kids – and the numbers show that this is going to be a BIG year! Right now, 

we have more than $140,000 in online donations and 2,200 people signed up to participate. We're so excited!

 

As we head into the final stretch, remember you can submit cash and cheque donations at any time prior to the 

event. And you can always visit the Event Portal and our Pulse page for helpful resources leading up to Event Day. 

 

If you need any additional support, please email us! Happy fundraising and event planning! 

 

-Tara McGuire <tmcguire@goodlifekids.com>

-Kendall O’Neill <kendall.oneill@goodlifekids.com>
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Don't forget! All potential vendors must be approved by October 31.

 

Now, let's talk food. On Event Day, you can have food vendors but 

they are not permitted to sell food. They may donate food if they also 

provide a list of ingredients that you can display for your 

Participants. Please note: The vendor requires insurance. 

 

Unfortunately, Associates are not permitted to bring food from 

home on Event Day, due to the risk of allergy and safe food handling. 

Please email Kendall if you have any questions.

 

The Grant Program is how we distribute the funds you raise at Spin4Kids to communities across 

Canada! We give grants of up to $10,000 to registered charities that offer physical activity programs 

for kids with autism and/or intellectual disabilities. Know a charity that could use the funding? 

Encourage them to apply at goodlifekids.com. Applications close November 30, 2019. 

GoodLife Kids Foundation Grant Program

Shop Spin4Kids Online!
Reminder: Our limited time online store is up and running! Visit 
goodlifekidapparel.com between now and November 30 to 
purchase your Spin4Kids gear. $5 from every item sold goes to 
Spin4Kids, so this is a great fundraising opportunity for your Club!
 
If you want your clothing in time for November 16, please order by 
October 25.
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https://www.goodlifekids.com/the-main-event/event-portal/
https://goodlifefitness.sharepoint.com/sites/goodlifekids
https://www.goodlifekids.com/
https://www.goodlifekidapparel.com/

